
Bartlett, Michele L.
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To:
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Eugenie Reich [eugenie.reich@gmail.com]
Friday, February 03, 2006 2:25 PM
Lefteri H. Tsoukalas
RE: bubble fusion

Hi. Thanks. I was looking at the press release here ... it says you were supervising, I
think it is the 15th paragraph.
http://www.purdue.edu/UNS/htm14ever/200S/0S07l2.Xu.fusion.html
Do you know how this mistake got into the press release?

The release also says that this was independent work before Dr Taleyarkhan's supervision
of anybody. Is this wrong/right?

Best Wishes,

Eugenie

-----Original Message-----
From: Lefteri H. Tsoukalas [mailto:tsoukala@purdue.eduJ
Sent: 03 February 2006 14;12
To: Eugenie Reich
Subject: Re: bubble fusion

Dear Eugenie,
1 had absolutely nothing to do with the paper and the work reported. Dr.

1an Xu is a postdoctoral researcher working for Dr. Taleyarkhan. Mr.
~t was at the time an MS student supervised by Dr. Taleyarkhan. He graduated with an MS

uegree in December 2005 and I understand that he no longer works with Dr. Taleyarkhan.
Their emails are yiban@ecn.purdue.edu and butt@ecn.purdue.edu.
Please let me know if I can be of any help.
Best.
Lefteri

Eugenie Reich wrote:

> Dear Professor Tsoukalas,
>
> I am looking into the bubble fusion research for a possible story for
> /Nature/. I am a freelance science reporter in Boston.
>
> I would like to confirm that you were responsible for supervising the
> work of Adam Butt and Yiban Xu on the independent confirmatory
> experiment and maybe we could arrange a time to talk about your
> knowledge of that experiment. Any time would be good for me - please
> feel free to just let me know.
>
> Thank you.
>
> Best Wishes,
>
> Eugenie
>
>

> Eugenie Samuel Reich
>
> freelance journalist, science and technology
>


